
The National Park Trust 
A Very Special Contributor 
 

February 5, 2016 was a very special day! Grace Lee, the executive director of the National 
Park Trust (NPT) in Washington DC, worked with the staff at Alderwood Elementary to 
surprise Krista during an all school assembly with the presentation of  
NPTs “Buddy” National Teacher Award for Outstanding Environmental Stewardship. 
Alderwood received 
NPT’s “Kids in the Park” 

day grants in 2014 and 
2015. Their 2014 grant helped 

fund the pilot program that launched the field 
trip. NPT was excited about how many students 
the Salish Sea Experience was able to connect 
with the local environment and wanted to 
acknowledge and continue to support the effort. 
NPT awarded Alderwood grants for both 3rd and 
4th grade in 2016 as well as a grant with 
additional matching funds to make Cordata’s 
field trip possible.  They have funded two trips 
every year 
through the 2018 
season. NPT 
featured an 
article about the 
field trip in their 
annual report. 
 

Thank you, 

National Park 

Trust, for 

believing in the 

value of the  

Salish Sea 

Experience and 

supporting it 

for students! 

 

 

https://www.parktrust.org/kids-to-parks-day/school-contest/

